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(Neb.)-USDA To Survey Farmers, Ranchers On Expenses

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 01/23/2013 09:56 AM
     LINCOLN, Neb. (AP) - Nearly 2,000 farmers and ranchers in Nebraska
will be getting questions about their expenses from Agriculture
Department officials soon.
 
     The questions are part of the national Agricultural Resource
Management Survey. Nearly 33,000 producers nationwide will be
surveyed between January and April.
 
     The survey results, which will be published in August, help shape
federal programs that affect farmers and ranchers

 
     Participating farmers and ranchers will be asked about their operating expenses, production costs and their
families.
  
     For more information, visit  www.nass.usda.gov.
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